
 

 

 

 
DATE: August 26, 2021 

 
TO: JST SALES TEAM 

 
FROM: JST OPERATIONS DEPT 

 
SUBJECT: PRODUCTION LOCATION CHANGE OF JST PRODUCTS 

 

 
 
 

The production location of the PNDP series has changed from Japan to Indonesia.   

The prefix (W) has been added to the new part numbers indicating the parts are 

manufactured in Indonesia. 

 

[Old]  PNDP-##V-# 

 

[New] (W)PNDP-##V-# 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Regards, 

  
_______________________________ 

Hirofumi Takenaka 
Operations Manager 
JST CORPORATION 
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